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 First day back 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

First of all I would like to share with you just how wonderful it has been today to have your lovely 

little people back with us at St Michael in the Hamlet Primary.  The children never fail to amaze 

me and today was no exception.  They have returned to school and adapted to new routines bril-

liantly on their first day- so a huge well done to all of them!   

Thank you for your patience and understanding during the first arrival and dismissal.  Below are 

some main points I would like to remind families about: 

 Only EYFS/KS1 parent/carer permitted on the school premises during arrival/dismissal 

 Please ensure that only ONE parent/carer accompanies children to school 

 We continue to strongly advise the use of a face covering for adults 

 Staff on the playground are there to help/support our children and guide them, if you need 

to speak to a staff member please email or call the school office  

 Please be aware it may not be your child’s class teacher greeting groups on the gate.  There 

will always be a member of the bubble staff and the other staff will be situated indoors 

ready to greet the children 

 Please remember there should be no items from home brought to school with the exception 

of lunch boxes/water bottles 

 As you know, bikes are not permitted on the school premises at the moment.  We are en-

deavouring to provide alternative arrangements for the storage of bikes/scooters 

 If you have more than one child in our school please arrive at the earliest time and location 

specified for both arrival and dismissal.  Staff will dismiss siblings together, please be pa-

tient with this process as children are located in different areas of school 

 Please try to maintain a social distance of 2m when arriving and leaving school premises, this 

is to protect all of us in our school community 
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 Please take particular care with driving/parking around the school area.  Please consider us-

ing the public car park or parking further away and walking a short distance.  This will help 

all of us to keep safe at these busy times 

Processes and procedures are likely to be reflected upon and changed to best suit the needs of 

you, our families, and our community as a whole.  I would ask that you are understanding of the 

current situation we are facing and the fluidity that is needed to allow everyone to keep safe.  

Your support and feedback is greatly appreciated.  We will ride this ‘coronacoaster’ together and 

work collaboratively to ensure our children are safe, happy and able to achieve. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Miss L Moreton 

Headteacher  

 


